DEPARTMENT OF BUSINESS AND PROFESSIONAL REGULATION

CONSTRUCTION INDUSTRY LICENSING BOARD

PETITION FOR DECLARATORY STATEMENT

The Construction Industry Licensing Board hereby gives notice that it has received a Petition for Declaratory Statement, which was filed by the Deputy Clerk on January 11, 2006, and submitted by Chris Paoli (Petitioner).  Petitioner seeks the Board’s interpretation of Section 489.115, Florida Statutes, with the following question:  Can additional continuing education credits be awarded for the same course taken more than one time?

The Board will consider the Petition at its meeting, to be held on April 14, 2006, in Jacksonville, Florida.

Copies of the Petition may be obtained by writing Tim Vaccaro, Executive Director, Construction Industry Licensing Board, 1940 N. Monroe Street, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-1039.   

